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Congratulations 
SOM Alum-   

We strongly encourage our students to become involved with one of our many student 
organizations – Associated Students of Business (ASB), Great Alaskan Accounting 
People (GAAP), the Native American Business Leaders (NABL), Student Investment 
Fund (SIF), and Students Who Enjoy Economic Thinking (SWEET).  Additionally, the 
school offers the best student internship program on campus and Business 
Administration Professor Susan Herman would be happy to chat with you about the 
program. 

Jo Heckman 
For receiving the 

award for- 
 

2006 
UAF  

Distinguished This year we welcome two new faculty members.  Professor Kevin Berry comes to us 
via Bradley University.  Back in his younger years Kevin played hockey for the UAA 
Seawolves but we do not hold that against him.  We also welcome Sherri Wall to the 
Economics Program.  Sherri is also the advisor to the newest SOM student organization, 
SWEET.  We are proud to add both of these members into our SOM family. 

Alumni of the 
Year  

  
  
Dean Wayne Marr 

  

 KUDOS to SOM Students 
 

Paul Jucknath is accepted to Law School after Graduation:  
 
“I want to share the results of my law school applications with you.  I have been overwhelmed 
at the results that I received.  I applied to 5 schools, was accepted at all of them, and received 
scholarship offers from 4 of them.  I have accepted admission into South Texas School of 
Law in Houston, Texas beginning in August.  The school awarded me 2 scholarships to cover 
about half of the tuition. Thanks.”  
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BGS  Faculty & 2006 
Inductees: 
Reuben Sherwood, 
front, Jonas Tetlie, 
Jacob Joseph, Greg 
Goering, Tobias 
Stoeber, David Porter, 
Craig Wisen, Bethe 
Davis. Inductees not 
pictured: Lori Allen, 
Rulon Jensen, Clare 
Latty 

 

 
GAAP Officers 
2006-2007 
President: Crystal McGill 
Vice-President:  

Toby Stoeber  
Secretary: Tara Delana 
Treasurer: Lilling Zhu 
IT Officer: Scott Lade 
VITA Officer: 
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mailto:ffslw1@uaf.edu


 Faculty Spotlight: Faith Henry ~ now Faith Long 
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Faith Henry is a 2003 University of Alaska Alum, and has been part of the School of 

Management for most of her academic career. She was a student assistant in the SOM 
computer lab and after graduation worked in the office as a fiscal technician. In July 
2004 she became the Public Information Officer, and the Academic Advisor for our 
School of Management undergraduate students in the fall of 2005. Having graduated 
from West Valley High School and UAF allows her to be a great advisor to the students 
here at SOM. She creates a welcoming atmosphere and is known for being 
approachable and able to meet the needs of the students.  

 

As PIO, Faith travels to college fairs across Alaska to promote the School of 
Management. She is in charge of marketing and managing our website; through her 
work she effectively demonstrates the image of the University and SOM. In addition to 
her daily duties at her office in Bunnell, Faith is one of our adjunct faculty, teaching her 
second semester of AIS 101 on Tuesday & Thursday evenings.    

Congratulations  Perhaps her most recent claim to fame, however, is her marriage to Tim Long on 
September 16Faith & Tim!! th. Tim is a pilot for Evert’s Air Alaska. Congratulations Faith and Tim! 

  

Newsworthy  

 
 
Instructor Will Finley teaches the School of Management’s Summer 2006 
Business & Finance Academy. 

 

 The UAF Business and Finance Academy offers 
courses for middle school and high school 
students that allow students to get ahead of 
the curve and learn about financial management, 
investing, and business at an early age. 

 

Ideas? Comments? 
Suggestions? 

 If you have any regarding 
The week-long camp was attended by eighteen 
middle school students and the following week 
by twenty high school students. Prizes were 
given to those having the best portfolios by 
the end of the Finance camp. Finley was 
interviewed by Susan Steinnerd, from the local 
KTVF news team, and he and the finance academy were featured on the 
evening news. 

Top of the World 
Updates, please email Kelly 

at fnkjw@uaf.edu

 

 

  
Noted in the Fairbanks Daily News-Miner, May 16, 2006: 

 Bethe Davis was mentioned in Dermot Cole’s column in the Fairbanks 
thDaily News-Miner on May 16 , commending her on graduating summa cum  laude and maintaining a 4.0 GPA as she earned her bachelors degree in 

 Accounting. She is an accountant at Richards, Johnson & Granberry and 
a mother of two. She stated how important it was for her to 

 demonstrate good work & study ethics for her kids.  
    Noted in the Fairbanks Daily News-Miner, September 10, 2006: 
Michael L. Davis, Accounting Program Director was named among those 

mailto:fnkjw@uaf.edu
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SOM STAFF 
Name 
      Position 

PHONE 
E-MAIL 

DAVIS, Francine 1560 
Fiscal Officer fnfmd1

FRISTOE, Debbie 5611 
Fiscal Tech fndlf1

LONG, Faith 7253 
PIO & Academic 

Advisor fnfmh
ROSCOVIUS 
Melissa 5527 

Fiscal Tech fnmjh
WILLIAMS, 
Kelly 7461 

Admin. Assistant fnkjw
ADDISON, 
Jennifer    5507 

 Stdt Worker fsjac24
GEML, Johanna  7119 

 Stdt Worker fsjg8
GANAPURAM, 
Kris 5401 

Computer Tech ftkrg 

 

SOM FACULTY 2006  
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News from Leadership Alaska! 
We are launched!  We’ve met three times with the students, and spent a weekend retreat at Ft. 
Wainwright.  This experience was exceptional…the ROTC cadets who helped plan and execute 
the retreat were highly skilled and excellent role models for our Alaska Scholars.  The Scholars 
were and continue to be motivated, actively engaged, and very enthusiastic.  The retreat 
included the following activities:  
• a workshop on group dynamics taught by Susan Herman.  
• a workshop on civic responsibility taught by Mary Ehrlander.  
• a session on problem solving and initiative games run by the  
ROTC cadets as part of THEIR  
leadership training. 
• a thrilling adventure on the  
ropes course where students  
climbed beyond their comfort  
zones and helped each other  
achieve great “heights”, and 
• A film analysis, Stand and  
Deliver, identifying leadership  
characteristics of the major  
characters, and what it takes to  
plan a project (passing the AP  
Physics Exam) and to implement  
it, facilitated by JJ Boggs.   
Our most recent reading was Wendy Kopp’s book, One Day, All Children, which relates her 
experience turning her senior leadership project into Teach for America.  We want our students 
to see that they, like Wendy, can dream big dreams and achieve them, even as college 
students. 
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